
Rivera-Ortiz, Joel

From: Khanna, Meena
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2009 11:06 AM
To: Carrion, Robert
Subject: RE: Crystal River SIT entrance

thanks Bob

From: Carrion, Robert
Sent: Friday, October 09, 2009 7:43 AM
To: Khanna, Meena; Franke, Mark; Lake, Louis
Cc: Thomas, George
Subject: RE: Crystal River SIT entrance

Meena,

I will include George on any future e-mails.

Bob

From: Khanna, Meena
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 10:25 PM
To: Carrion, Robert; Franke, Mark; Lake, Louis
Cc: Thomas, George
Subject: RE: Crystal River SIT entrance

Thanks Bob .... could you all please also include George Thomas (Georqe.Thomas2@nrc.qov) in any future
emails. George will be in on Friday and I believe he will be able to support the "focus of the inspection
initiative," tomorrow. George's contact no. is 301-415-6181.

Thanks a bunch!

Meena

From: Carrion, Robert
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 10:20 PM
To: Franke, Mark; Lake, Louis
Cc: Khanna, Meena
Subject: RE: Crystal River SIT entrance

Mark,

I will happy to conduct the entrance. I assume that we will discuss the focus of the inspection either tomorrow (I know
that it is Friday and that you had planned to be off. If you do not come in, let's try a phone call at your convenience.) or
Tuesday after I arrive on site.

Bob

From: Franke, Mark
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 4:47 PM
To: Lake, Louis; Carrion, Robert
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Cc: Khanna, Meena
Subject: Crystal River SiT entrance

A charter will most likely go out tomorrow. The initial team will include Lou as lead, Bob, George Thomas and
later a contractor TBD.

Bob, please plan on conducting the entrance Tuesday afternoon (10/13).
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